
 

CABINET RECOMMENDATIONS TO THE COUNCIL 
 

On 5th August 2020  
 
 
Cabinet meeting 8th July 2020 
 
Wyre Forest Local Plan – Statement of Common Ground 
 
The Strategic Planning and Conservation Manager presented the Wyre Forest 
Local Plan Statement of Common Ground for the Cabinet’s consideration.  
Members were advised that Bromsgrove District Council had been consulted 
in 3 different stages over a number of years regarding the content of Wyre 
Forest District Council’s Local Plan.   
 
RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL that  
 
The Statement of Common Ground at Appendix A to the report, is signed by 
the Leader of the Council and submitted to Wyre Forest District Council for 
consideration by the Local Plan Inspector. 
 
 
 


